Creciente Decorating Committee Minutes
Artwork Workshop Minutes
Friday July 1, 2016

Decorating Committee members present; Donna Wardanian, Carol Kucharek, Fran Grier,
Gail Carpenter, Wilda Gastalu, Cheryl Thompson and Sally Hadden. Also present,
Creciente Board President, Les Remington.

Members of the Decorating Committee welcomed artist Anne Chaddock and her husband
Hugh to the Creciente social room to offer suggestions on how to inexpensively update
the artwork in our hallways. Anne shared her history as an artist and shared samples of
her work with those present.

Sally showed one of our existing hallway frames to Anne and asked for her
suggestions. As a group, those present went into the hallways of the south
and east buildings. Anne and Hugh both recommended one horizontal
picture as you exit the elevator hall in the south building. As the east
building has a different configuration, one picture at the end of the hall
would not work, two pictures were recommended on each floor of the east

building.

All present then returned to the social room to discuss our options further.
Anne’s husband Hugh took it from there. Hugh suggested using the existing
Creciente frames; 32 new prints of our choice, with a 4//> inch white mat.
Including labor, the cost per frame would be $63.00 each, provided we
completed the project this summer.

(Note: 1 print on each 8 floors of the north and south building, 2 prints on 8
floors in the east building = 32 at a total of $20/£.00.)

It was suggested by those present to move quickly on this project, as there
would be a board meeting within a few days on July 5, 2016 to ask for
approval.’




Committee members present agreed that because there were so many
beautiful pieces of Anne’s art to choose from, we would select 8 different
prints. All Decorating commitiee members would go to the
AChaddock03 @gmail.com website and select their top 8 picks (majority
would rule).

Workshop ended at 12:45




